













#### Possible Next Steps



#### **Proceed with Joint Feasibility Study?**

- Potable Reuse Options in Tri-Valley (IPR/DPR)
- Environmental/ siting
- State Legislative/ Regulatory issues/ advocacy
- Cost Sharing
- Grant opportunities



#### **Proceed with Joint Feasibility Study?**

- Participation requires individual agency approval
- Magnitude of Effort: \$500,000 (shared)



## Develop Framework for Initial Public Education Campaign

- Further assess community support
- Develop scope of work
- Magnitude of Effort: Similar to coordinated Tri-Valley Drought Messaging in 2014
- Participation requires individual agency approval



### Future Tri-Valley Water Agency Coordination

- Current work of Water Policy Roundtables is concluded (or under further study)?
- Additional information to be gathered and provided?
  - Would take 12-18 months for staff
- Report back on "as needed basis" through traditional Liaison Committee format?

## Next Steps for Water Policy Roundtables to Decide:

- 1. Proceed with Joint Feasibility Study for Potable Reuse?
- 2. Develop framework for Initial Public Education Campaign?
- 3. Future of Tri-Valley Water Agency Coordination?



# Questions?

Dan McIntyre Dublin San Ramon Services District

mcintyre@dsrsd.com

(925) 875-2244